
21 July 2017

Salle d’écoute for the eighth meeting of the PBAS Working Group

Distinguished Representatives,

Meetings of the Working Group on the Performance-Based Allocation System (PBAS Working
Group) are open to Working Group members and Executive Board representatives.

Given the strong interest expressed by Member States not on the Board composition to fully
understand the revised PBAS proposal and its implications, we are pleased to inform you
that arrangements have been made for a salle d’ écoute for the eighth meeting of the
Working Group scheduled on Monday, 24 July.

The meeting will be held at IFAD headquarters, Via Paolo di Dono 44, Rome, and will start
at 2.30 p.m. Member States who are not on the Executive Board are invited to follow the
discussions from the salle d’écoute, located in the Italian Conference Room (S-105).

Please be also informed that all documents of the PBAS Working Group’s meetings held in
2017 are now publicly available in the three languages of the Working Group (English,
French and Spanish) and can be accessed at: https://webapps.ifad.org/members/wgpbas.

Highest consideration,

Andreina Mauro
Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Secretary


